
Dear Alexandra, 
 
Thank you for contacƟng and showing interest. Unfortunately, we cannot provide you with addiƟonal 
informaƟon about the use of AI by the Estonian tax office, we just do not have any specific 
informaƟon or materials on this. However, the Ministry of Economy and CommunicaƟons has created 
a webpage www.kraƟd.ee (also available in English) with an overview of public sector AIs (we are 
calling them "kraƩ" or "kraƟd") created for different services and the possibiliƟes of their use. 
 
If you have any addiƟonal quesƟons, do not hesitate to contact with me. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Maarja Kirss 
Head of CooperaƟon 
Estonian Data ProtecƟon Inspectorate 
 
maarja.kirss@aki.ee 
+372 627 4148 
Tatari 39 | 10134 Tallinn | Estonia 
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